Addendum to West and Shires Permit Scheme (WaSP)

19 February 2020

The Street and Road Works (Amendments Relating to Electronic Communications) (England)
Regulations come into force from 1 April 2020 and the Department for Transport (DfT) are
withdrawing the current Electronic Transfer of Notices (EToN) system.

Therefore, in line with this, from 15t April 2020 all references to ‘EToN’ in all West and Shires Permit
Scheme documentation shall be replaced with ‘The DfT digital service for planning and managing
roadworks’. When the scheme is next reviewed and approved this amendment will be inserted into
the text of all the scheme documentation.

Signed:

Gary Parton

Network Co-ordination & Compliance Manager
Street Works
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